
 

NOTICE OF LOCATION CHANGE  
FOR REGULAR JOINT MEETING  

SOUTHGATE WATER DISTRICT & 
SOUTHGATE SANITATION DISTRICT 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Boards of Directors of the SOUTHGATE 
WATER DISTRICT and the SOUTHGATE SANITATION DISTRICT, of Arapahoe and 
Douglas Counties, Colorado, will hold the regular joint meeting at 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
November 14, at Douglas County Libraries – Lone Tree branch located at 10055 Library 
Way, Lone Tree, Colorado. 
 
 The meetings are open to the public.   
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 
 

SOUTHGATE WATER DISTRICT 
SOUTHGATE SANITATION DISTRICT 

 
  By: /s/ David Irish, District Manager 

 
 

Dated this 8th day of November, 2017  
 
 


